
 

 

 

 

2nd October 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers,           

We have made the decision to hold our KS1 and KS2 sports day during this half term to reduce the 

pressures on the summer term for both parents and staff (reception sports day will be held later this 

academic year). The events will be held at Merchant Taylors Boys School (on Crosby Road North) on 

Monday 16th October. 

Years 3 & 4 - Monday 16th October - 9:30am  

Years 1 & 2 - Monday 16th October- 2pm  

Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday 17th October – 9.30 a.m. 

For KS1 sports day parents can take children home directly from the field. 

All children must wear their PE kit of red T-shirt and blue shorts, this is a school rule and an 

expectation for all children. Children can arrive at school in their PE kit for this day. 

Children must bring their own water bottle. Please ensure that your child has enough water (labelled 

with name) for this energetic event. 

There will be no access from the side gate so please use the entrance on Liverpool Road. There is 

also limited seating so feel free to bring camping chairs/ picnic blankets to use. 

There is limited parking on site, but plenty of side roads to park nearby. 

We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible for this lovely day.  

We will cross our fingers for nice weather!  If the weather is poor, we will hold the events in the 

summer term as usual. 

 

Many thanks 

Miss Robertshaw 

Year 6 Class teacher/PE Lead 

 


